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Comments: To whom it may concern,

I am in strong opposition to the bolting ban. Climbers are fantastic stewards to outdoor spaces and isolating us
from our sport and climbing areas is a gross over step in regulating where we are allowed to recreate.
Furthermore, this will just cause additional foot traffic and destruction to "allowable" climbing areas by forcing us
to concentrate within the realms of "sanctioned" areas.

There must be a better path forward to whatever it is you're trying to achieve.
Please do not move forward with this ban. | want my daughter to experience the magic of the places | climbed

and learned to climb with her journey into the sport and cultivate a deep connection with nature and respect
outdoor spaces.



